
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th August, 2020 
 
 

THE GARDENS SCHOOL CLOSED FROM WEDNESDAY 12TH AUGUST, 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 
 
As per the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening, Auckland City has moved to Alert Level 3 and schools will be closed 
from midday tomorrow (Wednesday), although we strongly urge you to keep your whole household in lockdown, effective 
immediately. 
 
It is our genuine hope that you will be able to find alternative care for your children, if all adults in your household are essential 
workers, especially for the remainder of this week, while we await further instruction from the Ministry of Education and the 
Government. 
 
Our Principal, Susannah Fowler, will be at school on Wednesday morning and at this stage NO OTHER STAFF will be in 
attendance.  If you have NO OTHER care for your children and all adults in your household are essential workers, please email 
Susannah directly ​principal@thegardens.school.nz​  to discuss your circumstances and we will do our best to staff appropriately. 
 
We will continue to keep you updated as information is made available to us. 
 
Stay safe and stay home. 
 


